High Wolds Heritage Group
12th February 2008
“The Malton and Driffield Railway”

A Presentation by Dave Sharpe

Thirty-four people attended this meeting, which was the first of our member presentation evenings.  Well done David!  
An interesting and enjoyable talk which covered less well known facts about the railway as well as showing photographs and a map.  David’s introduction prompted memories from members of the audience who had used the railway.  Ruth Lucas, who travelled to school every day on the railway from Fimber to Malton, recounted her adventure when the train became stuck in deep snow and she astounded everyone with her phenomenal memory for details of train timetables!  
Adrian Robson brought a superb photograph of the train in snow and another visitor had an old receipt for goods.  
Dave is keen to interview people about their ‘MD railway memories’ for the oral history project.  Any offers?

